
Announcement from Haili Volleyball Tournament 

The 63rd Haili Volleyball Tournament scheduled for March 16th thru the 21st is postponed.  The threat of COVID-19, 

the closure of facilities and the closure of events statewide prompts us to put the tournament on hold.  We will 

work at rescheduling the tournament to a later date.  We must all do our part to protect our loved ones and the 

people of our community. 

We apologize for any inconvenience and thank you for your understanding and support. 

Haili Volleyball Committee 


